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The PCC Gallery Committee invites all club members to participate in a photographic 
exhibit at the Graves Library in Kennebunkport, ME. This is a wonderful opportunity to 
showcase your work, and we hope many of you will choose to submit your best 
photographs for consideration. The prints will be displayed in the library, where the 
general public can view the exhibit. 

The Portland Camera Club Gallery Committee will curate this exhibit.  Up to two images 
per member will be considered.  Electronic submissions will be due by August 1st.   The 
Committee will select images to be displayed in the first week of August.  The artists 
that are selected will be responsible for delivering their ready-to-hang images on 
September 2nd 2025.  An electronic submission form will be sent out shortly.  All 
submissions must be sent using this form.  This is a members-only event, Dues must be 
paid before your images will be hung up.   

All images should be at least 8x10 inches in size. The maximum size is 30x36 inches for 
frames with standard proportions. Panoramas may be longer than 36 inches. Images can 
be matted and framed, or mounted on a 1/4" soft-core architectural board. Images can 
also be on metal, wood, canvas or Artiplaq.  All prints must have a sturdy hanging wire, 
string or hanger attached to the back of the image. Sawtooth hangers are not 
acceptable, because they will not work with our Stas hanging system. There are no 
restrictions on color of mats or frames. 

Please provide the following information on a sheet on the back of the print: 

       - Title of print 
       - Name of maker 
       - Contact phone number and email address of maker 

The Committee will place labels with this information next to the print on the wall. 

Exhibited images may be for sale. Sale transactions will be between the buyer and seller 
with no involvement of either the Portland Camera Club or The Graves Library. If 
someone is interested in purchasing a print, it will be up to the buyer to contact the 
seller directly for pricing using the contact information on the label next to the print. The 
maker, and not the Portland Camera Club or The Graves Library, assumes the risk of loss 
or damage to the prints; makers will be asked to sign a form agreeing to these 
requirements.  

If you have any questions, please contact Gallery Committee chair Jim Mueller at 
jim.mueller10@gmail.com. 

Thanks for your participation! 
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